
NOTICE TO THE BAR 

CONTINUING LEGAL EDUCATION (CLE)­
PROPOSED AMENDMENTS TO CLE REGULATIONS -

EXTENSION OF COMMENT PERIOD 

My December 13, 2022 notice to the bar published for comment a set of 

proposed amendments to the Regulations of the Board on Continuing Legal 

Education. That notice set a Friday, January 13, 2023 end date for submission of 

written comments on the proposed amendments to the regulations. This 

supplemental notice is to advise that the end date for submission of those 

comments has been extended to Monday, February 13, 2023. 

Glenn A. Grant 
Administrative Director of the Courts 

Dated: December 16, 2022 

https://www.njcourts.gov/notices/notice-continuing-legal-education-cle-proposed-amendments-cle-regulations-publication

